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Capital Carriages Calendar: 

Club Events:  Car Runs:        December 5th Shellies (Tuesday – 1:00 PM) 

      December 19th Golden Chinese Buffet (Tuesday – 1:00 PM) 

  General Meeting:  December 10th Montana City Grill (Sunday - 1:00 PM) 

  (Christmas Party)   

Other Events:      None for December 

    
Our December meeting will include the club’s annual Christmas Party.  As in the past you can bring a new, 

unwrapped present to donate to Toys for Tots and a gift to exchange.  The gift cost should be around $20 or 

less.  The meeting will be at 1:00 PM in the Montana City Grill dining room.  They graciously agreed to open 

part of their dining room for our meeting/party again this year.  Thanks again to Chris and his staff at the Grill 

for accommodating us again this year.  The party was a lot of fun last year! 

 

Sharon Burrows has not received many of the member’s application forms (included at the end of the Times 

magazine) for the roster update.  She will bring more blank forms to the December meeting/party so those 

who have not filled out a form can do so during the meeting.  If an updated form is not received from a 

member, my thought is to assume the information from the previous roster can be carried forward without 

any changes.  Regardless this will be a lot of work for those building the file for the new roster.  Sharon asked 

me to remind everyone that no money needs to be sent in with these forms, they are informational for the 

roster update only.  If you do not plan to attend the December meeting updated forms should be sent to 

Sharon Burrows at 19 S Benton Ave 59601.   

Darrell Beckstrom agreed to take over the newsletter duties Beginning in January 2024.   I will continue writing 

the Times articles for the club.  Thanks Darrell!   I really look forward to enjoying your newsletters again! 

Officers for 2023 
President:  Paul Christofferson 

Vice President:  Don Wood 

Treasurer:  Sharon Burrows 

Secretary: Jerry Burrows 

Times Reporter:  Paul Christofferson 



With the club not officially meeting until the beginning of March 2024, I wish all of you a great winter season.  

May you get a lot done on all of your car projects.  Hopefully the weather will cooperate for a good St Patrick’s 

Day parade in Helena. 

This month’s photo is of a 1930 Model A as shown at the 2023 Blast from the past show. 

 

The car was for sale at the time!  It has probably been sold since then.  Not that I am in the market, with all of 

my projects waiting in the wings.  In my son’s opinion, I just accumulated all of these projects to keep me busy 

during my retirement.  He may be correct. 

See you at the Christmas meeting/party! 

 

 

 


